
 

MEMORANDUM 

To: MCWD Board of Managers 

From: Michael Hayman 

CC: Lars Erdahl, James Wisker 

Date: April 17, 2015 

Re: Long Lake Creek Corridor Improvement Project - Phase II Construction Update 

Excavation and grading activities are nearing completion at the Long Lake Creek Corridor 

Improvement Project – Phase II Restoration.  At the April 23, 2015 Board meeting staff will 

provide an update on construction activities, vegetative restoration and site management efforts.   

Additional questions, comments, or ideas related to the Long Lake Creek Corridor Improvement 

Project can be directed to Michael Hayman at mhayman@minnehahacreek.org or 952.471.8226. 
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